
As part of our work with the charity
Tender, we are providing a face to face

workshop for parents and carers to
discuss their worries around online

relationships

Come along to 
St. William’s Primary School

on 
Thursday 14th November

6pm  - 7pm
to get support, advice and

chat with other parents too.

There will be hot drinks and biscuits!

Do you want to know more
about how your child

communicates online?


